
 

 

LIQUOR AND BEER MEETING 
LOCAL LICENSING AUTHORITY 

CITY OF GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 
MUNICIPAL HEARING ROOM, CITY HALL, 250 NORTH 5TH STREET 

 
M I N U T E S 

 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 17, 2006 9:00 a.m. 

 
 
I. CALL TO ORDER - The meeting convened at 9:00 a.m.  Those present were Hearing Officer 

Phil Coebergh, City Attorney John Shaver and Deputy City Clerk Juanita Peterson.   
 
 
II. APPLICATIONS TO RENEW LIQUOR AND BEER LICENSES 
 

1. Denville Corporation, dba Cottonwood Liquors, 2513 Hwy 6 & 50, Retail Liquor Store 
 

The application was found to be in order and approved. 
 

2. WTB Enterprises, Inc. dba Blue Moon Bar & Grille, 120 N. 7th Street, Hotel and 
Restaurant 

 
The application was found to be in order and approved. 

 
3. Black Dog Grills LLC, dba Genghis Grill, 2474 C Hwy 6 & 50, Hotel and Restaurant 

 
The application was found to be in order and approved. 

 
4. Coco’s Restaurants Inc., dba Coco’s Bakery Restaurant, 755 Horizon Dr., Hotel and 

Restaurant 
 

The application was found to be in order and approved. 
 
III. APPLICATIONS TO RENEW LIQUOR AND BEER LICENSES WITH LATE FILING 
 

1. Byzantium Holdings, LLC dba Pantusos Ristorante, 707 Horizon Dr., Hotel and 
Restaurant 

 
 Mr. Chris Blackburn was present.  Ms. Peterson reported the application for renewal 

was filed late and read the letter from Mr. Blackburn into the record.  Ms. Peterson also 
reported the reports were fine except sales tax.  Mr. Brian Holman with the City Sales 
Tax Department was in the audience to give the report.  Mr. Holman stated that March 
sales tax is delinquent.  Mr. Blackburn said he spoke with Mr. Shaver and Ms. Romero 
last night regarding some additional information. 

 
 Mr. Shaver felt there was good cause for the late renewal.  Mr. Coebergh stated the 

renewal would be approved and for Mr. Blackburn to work with Mr. Holman regarding 
the delinquent taxes as it looked like Mr. Blackburn was ready to present that to the 
sales tax department after the hearing.   

 
IV. ADJOURNMENT – 9:08 p.m. 
 



 

 

 
NEXT REGULAR MEETING – June 7, 2006 


